
Dear Jan 
 

A generous donation has been 
given to the  

Music Ministry 
of  

St. Thomas’ Episcopal Church 
in your honor 

by 
Betty Smith 

 
This gift will help provide  

quality music  
for all who worship at St. Thomas’ 

for the glory of God.    
 

We hope you enjoy your gift,  
as it captures the true essence  

of Christmas gift giving.  

Dear John, 
 

A generous donation has been 
given to the  
Organ  Fund 

of  
St. Thomas’ Episcopal Church 

in your honor  
by 

Pat and Carol Franklin 
 

This gift will help provide  
quality music  

for all who worship at St. Thomas’ 
for the glory of God.    

 

We hope you enjoy your gift,  
as it captures the true essence  

of Christmas gift giving.  

Dear Joe, Cindy, Jack, and Kim 
 

A generous donation has been 
given to the  

Youth  Mission Trips 
of  

St. Thomas’ Episcopal Church 
in your honor  

by 
Art and Mary Baker 

 
This gift will help provide funding 

for Youth Mission Trip scholarships 
for all who participate  

for the glory of God.    
 

We hope you enjoy your gift,  
as it captures the true essence  

of Christmas gift giving.  

 
Dear  Elizabeth, 

 

A generous donation has been 
given to the  

Hospitality Ministry 
of  

St. Thomas’ Episcopal Church 
in your honor  

by 
James and Mary Jones. 

 

This gift will help us to celebrate 
the community in Christ together 

as the  family of St. Thomas’.   
 

We hope you enjoy your gift,  
as it captures the true  essence of 

Christmas gift giving. 

NOTE:  These acknowledgement cards are printed on Parchment or Velum and inserted into the Christmas Cards sent to the honorees. 


